
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE Of RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 610

Approved November 15, 1996

RESOLVED, that the Chief Electrical Inspector is requested to install

high pressure sodium vapor lights along Appleton Street and Audrey Street.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE Of RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No• 611

Approved November 15, 1996

RESOLVED, that the Director of Public Works is requested to

cause that vacant lot located at the corner of Manton Avenue and Chaffee Street to

be cleaned of all debris and the overgrown weeds to be cut.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

D EC "o 1996

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 611

Approved November 15, 1996

RESOLVED, that the Director of Public Works is requested to

cause that vacant lot located at the corner of Manton Avenue and Chaffee Street to

be cleaned of all debris and the overgrown weeds to be cut.

A true copy,
Attest:

41 451;7 A'6~)1•
Michael R. Clement

City Clerk

January.28, 1997

The Public Works Dept. trucks have sanders and spreader boxes and are currently equipped
for winter snow plowing operations. Clearing and grubbing oper tions are currently
not being done.

Ferdinand C. Ihenacho, Director



THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 612

Approved November 15, 1996

RESOLVED, that the Director of Public Works is requested to cause

a guardrail to be erected in front of 66 Appleton Street due to the numerous

accidents at that location.
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THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS +

I

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 612

Approved November 15, 1996

RESOLVED, that the Director of Public Works is requested to cause

a guardrail to be erected in front of 66 Appleton Street due to the numerous

accidents at that location.

true copy,
Attest:

Michael R. Clement

City Clerk

12/23/96

The Traffic Engineering Department has been contacted for a 3-year summary
of accident occurrences at the above location. Additionally, the DPW carpenter is on
worker's compensation. Upon receipt of the above, determination will be made.

Ferdinand C. Ihenacho, Dir.


